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Oregon should not expand the use of unmanned aircraft systems. This bill includes 

many potential uses that are concerning to ordinary citizens like me. The potential for 

misuse and overreach of use is too great to risk. Oregon citizens should not need to 

feel that they may be spied upon at any time, particularly in communities that are 

already over policed. Oregon government should work much harder to partner with 

the communities they serve. 


